

May 23, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez

Riverside Division Academic Senate

From: Daniel Jeske, Chair

Committee on Faculty Welfare

Re: Course Scheduling Policy Workgroup Report

The Faculty Welfare Committee met on 5/22/2018 to discuss the memo from the course scheduling policy workgroup. The committee members recognize the enormous challenge of those involved in coordinating so many constraints on the scheduling process and expresses appreciation for their efforts. The committee welcomes the additional teaching patterns to the process. The committee suggests the campus consider the construction of relatively inexpensive temporary classroom structures as an alternative for alleviating scheduling conflicts and stress points.